
From: Amelia Thorne  

Sent: 03 November 2024 21:15 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/4405/T 

 

I see that once again an application has been made to fell two mature trees in 

the garden of Cecil House, Albert street.   

 

I would like to express an objection: as a resident of Arlington Road, the 

felling of these trees will have a significant impact on the privacy we currently 

enjoy.  

 

I would also like to point out that we have lost far too many trees in the 

disastrous HS2 works in this area. We should be protecting mature trees 

given the impact of climate change.  

 

These trees could be pruned if necessary but not felled.  

 

I would urge you to place a tree protection order on these two trees.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Amelia Thorne 

117 Arlington Road  

London NW1 7ET 

 

 


